
The Board at its meeting of February 25, 2015 received the information provided in the 
Overview of the Transit Enforcement Unit and adopted the following member motions: 
 
The Toronto Transit Commission: 
 
i) Approve a modified uniform for fare inspectors that is more customer-friendly. 
 
ii) Support mental health training for all fare inspectors. 
 
iii) Continue to search for a third party that can undertake the oversight function for fare 

inspectors. 
 
iv) Approve in principle a pilot project where one or two LRT or streetcar lines are chosen 

where fare inspectors have no baton and no handcuffs; request staff to report back on 
an implementation strategy and third party evaluation process. 

 
v) When recruiting Transit Fare Inspectors, TTC staff reach out to diverse communities in 

Toronto through all available avenues such as advertising in community newspapers, 
websites, job fairs, and community organizations in order to recruit a breadth of women 
and men who are qualified and reflect the TTC customers they will interact with on a 
daily basis. 

 
vi) That staff report back to the Commission on powers for Enforcement Officers and 

Special Constables to issue tickets for parking by-law enforcement infractions and other 
traffic by-law charges (i.e. blocking intersections on transit routes and stops.) 

 


